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SWIMMING 

A reminder to all parents 

that Year 4 attend 

swimming lessons every 

Thursday afternoon and 

must bring with them a 

full swimsuit, towel and a 

bottle of water and some 

fruit if they wish to have a 

snack. The cost of 

swimming is £2.  

EARLY YEARS WATER BOTTLES 

Can we please ask that 

children in Early Years do not 

bring in their own water 

bottles. We will be 

encouraging children to 

choose their own drinks and to 

use a cup. We also provide 

milk each day for the children. 

We also have school water 

bottles for each child to use in 

school.   



 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                    

SCHOOL DINNERS 

Can parents please ensure that if their 

child has not ordered a school dinner 

that they bring in their own packed lunch 

from home as the meals are prepared in 

accordance with the number of children 

who have pre-booked one.  

 

Can Parents also please ensure that if 

they have booked a school meal that 

their child does not bring a packed lunch 

as this is wasting food that has been 

prepared.  

 

Thank you. 

SCHOOL ABSENCES 

Could parents please ensure that if their child 

is not going to be in school for any reason 

that they please ring the office to make us 

aware before 9:00am. A message can be left 

on the Student Absence Line. At present a lot 

of parents are not contacting us to inform us 

and we are taking up a lot of time ringing 

parents to find out why children are not in 

school.  

Thank you.  



 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                       

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

 

• Every Thursday – Swimming for Year 4 

• Green Trip – 18th February 2022 

• Spring mid-term – 18th February 2022 – 28th 

February 2022 

• 13th May – 15th May 2022 – Dukeshouse Wood 

Residential Trip 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GREEN TRIP 

The Green Trips have been booked for 

18th February 2022.  

Years 1-6 are going to Whitley Bay Ice 

Rink. Lunch and skate hire are included.  

Turtles and Early Years are having a 

bespoke entertainment package from 

Hopscotch.  

 

Please remember for your child to go 

green you need to read with them at 

home at least three times a week, 

make sure they attend school on time, 

they have good attendance, they wear 

PE Kit and Uniform on the correct days, 

their behaviour is good, they try their 

best and they do all homework set for 

them.  


